UPDATE COVID-19....

COVID -19 UPDATE #3

GUIDELINES FOR ACCOMODATION OWNERS

¢ Allaccommodations need to be closed for outside visitors no later than 12 pm Noon on Monday, March 23,
2020.
e Reservations for nonresidents who do not have a legitimate business purposes should be cancelled until further
notice.
e The closure order does NOT include accommodations for a legitimate business purposes (i.e. health care
workers, contracting companies housing workers).
e Guidance for business travel
o Business travelers should show appropriate business identification, such as an employee badge or
business card showing the business name.
o Letter on company letterhead from employer as to the purpose of the travel inside Graham County to
include name of project and contact information to verify purpose and need.
o If there are multiple persons needing accommodated from one company, the letter can list all
employees on one letter.
e Accommodations will need to provide above information to all businesses making reservations.
e Businesses who do not have company letterhead should be referred to County Manager, Rebecca Garland for
guidance at public@grahamcounty.org or call 828-479-7960 for additional guidance.

Becky Garland, Graham County Manager 3/21/2020



